
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Cuthbert’s Great Glen  

Community Pantry 

APCM report April 2025 

Fundraising ended up well ahead of the £1,800 spent on keeping the shelves full. A special 

thank you goes to the Great Glen Parish Council for grants of £450 and to the Glen Dental 

Clinic for their donation of £250.  

There is a good group of volunteers who ensure the smooth day-to-day running. If you think 
you would like to help and get involved, become a regular supporter through THE TABLE or 
just want to find out more about what we do then please email pantry@ggbchurches.co.uk  
 

Thank you again to everyone who has supported the Pantry especially our schools, 
volunteers, donors, and partners. This amazing project only runs because of your help and 
generosity. 
 
 

The pantry was well used throughout 2024. In addition to opening every week day during term 

time we added additional items during school holidays and half-terms to support families with 

breakfast cereals, honey, jam, peanut butter and squash. 

The donations from the harvest festival services, from all our schools and our churches, were 

incredible and meant that we could offer a broader range of both essential items and special 

treats over the winter months.  
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